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To Whom It May Concern, 

I wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation for the incredible work you and 
your team at Schooley Mitchell are doing, particularly in the area of payment 
processing. Your commitment to providing exceptional business solutions is truly 
commendable, and it has made a significant impact on many local enterprises, including 
ours at Market Brewing Company. 

As Newmarket's neighborhood brewery, we pride ourselves on being a 
community-focused establishment that offers not only craft beverages but also a vibrant 
event space and a unique taproom experience. Your expertise in optimizing our 
payment processing has helped us identify cost-saving opportunities. The insights you 
provided during our consultation were valuable, and I genuinely believe that your 
services have contributed to our bottom line. 

Sincerely 

Piers Simpkin 
General Manager 


